
 
 

 
 
                               

 
 

 

                        
 

 
 
                     

  
  

  
  

 
    

       
 
      

 
 

 
 
 
  
  
  
  
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    
  

  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20463 

May 19, 2023 
VIA EMAIL 
magapac@redcurve.com 

Donald J. Trump 
P.O. Box 13570 
Arlington, VA 22219 

RE:  MUR 8090 Supplement 

Dear Mr. Trump, 

On November 21, 2022, you were notified that the Federal Election Commission 
(FEC) received a complaint alleging violations of certain sections of the Federal Election 
Campaign Act of 1971, as amended (the “Act”).  At that time, you were given a copy of the 
complaint and informed that a response to the complaint should be submitted within 15 days of 
the receipt of the notification. 

On May 17, 2023, the Commission received additional information from the complainant 
pertaining to the allegations in the complaint.  Enclosed is a copy of this additional information. 

If you have any questions, please contact Trace Keeys at (202) 694-1260.  For your 
information, we have enclosed a brief description of the Commission's procedures for handling 
complaints. 

Sincerely, 

Wanda D. Brown 
Acting Assistant General Counsel 
Complaints Examination & 
Legal Administration 

cc: justin.clark@electionlawllc.com 
Justin Clark 
Elections LLC 
1050 Connecticut Avenue, NW, Suite 500 
Washington, DC 20036 
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